
 

Withdrawal 
and its impact on 

Financial Aid 

Tuition and Fees 

Academic Standing 

Re-admission 

Withdrawals, whether official or  

unofficial, partial or total, will  

impact you in several ways.   

This pamphlet outlines the areas to con-

sider, in addition to your  

personal reasons, when deciding  

if a withdrawal is the best course of ac-

tion. 

Withdrawals might affect: 

 Tuition and fees 

 Academic standing 

 Satisfactory completion rate 

 Financial aid award 

 Health insurance coverage 

 Veteran benefits 

 Length of time it will take you to 

complete your academic program. 

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action and Non-
Discrimination Statement 
Bristol Community College is an Affirmative Action/Equal 

Employment Opportunity Employer and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, sex, gender identity, 

color, national origin, sexual orientation, genetic 

information, religion, age, veteran status or disability 

under state or federal law in any aspect of employment, 

admissions, access or treatment of its programs and 

activities. Applicants for admission and employment, 

students, employees, and referrals of applicants for 

admission, and employment with questions or complaints 

about compliance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil 

Rights Act of 1964, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 

1968, Title I and Title II of the Civil Rights Act of 1991, 

the Equal Pay Act of 1963, Executive Order 11246 

(1965), and Title IX of the Education Amendments of 

1972, should contact Lisa Tarantino, Acting Vice 

President of Human Resources and Affirmative Action, 

Hudnall Administration Building, D208a at 508 678-2811, 

ext. 2194.  Those with questions or complaints regarding 

the Americans with Disabilities Act or Sections 503 and 

504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 should contact, 

Michael Bensink, Director of Counseling, Commonwealth 

College Center, G213, at (508) 678-2811, ext. 2379.  

 

Inquiries regarding federal laws may be directed to: 

Office for Civil Rights 

U. S. Department of Education 




